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[bookmark: _gjdgxs]DSWD DROMIC Report #1 on the Fire Incident in 
Brgy. 105, Tondo, Manila
as of 19 October 2018, 6PM


SUMMARY

 On 19 October 2018, at around 12:01 PM, a fire broke out in Brgy. 105, Happy Land, Tondo, Manila. The cause of the fire is still under investigation.

Source: DSWD-FO NCR

1. Status of Affected Families / Persons 
	REGION / PROVINCE / MUNICIPALITY 
	 NUMBER OF AFFECTED 

	
	 Barangays 
	 Families 
	 Persons 

	GRAND TOTAL
	 1 
	 200 
	 920 

	NCR
	 1 
	 200 
	 920 

	Manila City
	 1 
	 200 
	 920 


Note: Ongoing assessment and validation being conducted.

Source: DSWD-FO NCR

2. Status of Displaced Families/ Persons 

A. Inside Evacuation Centers
	REGION / PROVINCE / MUNICIPALITY 
	 NUMBER OF EVACUATION CENTERS (ECs) 
	 INSIDE ECs 

	
	
	 Families 
	 Persons 

	
	 CUM 
	 NOW 
	 CUM 
	 NOW 
	 CUM 
	 NOW 

	GRAND TOTAL
	1 
	1 
	 200 
	 200 
	 920 
	 920 

	NCR
	1 
	1 
	 200 
	 200 
	 920 
	 920 

	Manila City
	1 
	1 
	 200 
	 200 
	 920 
	 920 


Note: Ongoing assessment and validation being conducted.
Source: DSWD-FO NCR

B. Damaged Houses
	REGION / PROVINCE / MUNICIPALITY 
	NO. OF DAMAGED HOUSES 

	
	 Total 
	 Totally 
	 Partially 

	GRAND TOTAL
	 50 
	50 
	- 

	NCR
	 50 
	50 
	- 

	Manila City
	 50 
	50 
	- 
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SITUATIONAL REPORT

DSWD-DRMB
	DATE
	SITUATIONS / ACTIONS UNDERTAKEN

	19 October 2018
	· The Disaster Response Operations Monitoring and Information Center (DROMIC) of the DSWD-DRMB continues to closely coordinate with DSWD-FO NCR for significant reports on the status of affected families, assistance, and relief efforts.






DSWD-FO NCR
	DATE
	SITUATIONS / ACTIONS UNDERTAKEN

	19 October 2018
	· [bookmark: _2et92p0]DSWD-NCR is coordinating with Manila Department of Social Welfare regarding augmentation assistance needed by the affected families. Further, please be informed that FO-NCR is ready to provide assistance in terms of relief goods and other possible services as needed.
· Currently, all the affected families are staying in the established evacuation center. However, it is expected that some of them will be moving out and will be staying with their relatives who live in nearby areas. Some of the affected families are also near the fire location trying to salvage some of their properties from their gutted houses.
· The Manila Department of Social Welfare is continuously providing necessary assistance for the affected families.



*****
The Disaster Response Operations Monitoring and Information Center (DROMIC) of the DSWD-DRMB continues to closely coordinate with DSWD-FO NCR for significant disaster response updates and assistance provided.


JAN ERWIN ANDREW I. ONTANILLAS
Releasing Officer
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